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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 We are so PROUD of all the children, they have all returned with smiles and enthusiasm!  

We know that some of them have felt nervous and were a little worried about coming back but seeing 

their friends and teachers has helped to reassure them. The first two weeks will be full of team 

building, PSHE and well-being activities and we know that they will help them to reconnect with their 

class. If you do have concerns about how you child is reintegrating into school life, please do not 

hesitate to contact your child’s teacher via email or telephone. 

 Thank you to all the parents that are following our COVID safety rules, we all want schools to remain 

open and ensure the safety of staff and families. 

 Please remember to wear a mask when on the school site. 

 Please ensure that your child waits with you on the red footprints and that you follow the one-

way systems. We will be trying to increase the number of footprints in the KS1 one way system 

next week.  

 Only one adult per family to drop off and other family members are to wait offsite.  

We know that we are all getting used to school again so here are some other reminders 

  Please do not park outside the school and be very mindful of driving down Cudas Close. The 

safety of all our families is paramount to us. 

  A few dogs are being tidied to the school gate; please do not do this it may make it tricky for 
people to enter the site. 

 Please do not allow your child to ride their scooter or bike on the school grounds.  

Lastly, I have spoken to Mrs Creasey this week and she sends everyone her best wishes, she wishes 
she could have been back in school for the reopening, but she needs a little longer at home to build 
up her strength and recuperate. She knows that The Mead family are all thinking of her.  

  

Please find attached a letter from Mrs Abbott about Red Nose Day on the 19th March- we look 

forward to raising money and having a laugh and a giggle together.  

Warm regards, 

 Mrs Bedford 

mailto:hiunit@mead.surrey.sch.uk

